
Our Values: Teamwork, Self-belief, 

Honesty, Passion, Respect & 

Determination 

 

 

 

 

 

Show 
me, 

don’t 
tell 
me 

game! 

Happy Friday! 

 

It was nice to get back to our usual routine 

this week and our familiar timetable. 

 

In maths, we have started our unit of work on 

multiplication and division. The children are 

reminded that multiplication is commutative 

and that it is the inverse of division, and how 

this knowledge can help them problem solve.  

 

In science this week, we were looking at 

‘pitch’ of sound. We made some noise (!) with 

a variety of instruments to investigate how 

these are able to achieve a high and low 

pitch. 

 

The children were given the opportunity to 

achieve a ‘personal best’ in PE this week, as 

Mr Good challenged them to beat the year 

group records across various sports hall 

challenges. Well done to Octavia for 

becoming the new Y4 holder of ‘speed 

bounce’. 
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Important Messages 

 

PE – PE days are Monday and Wednesday. 

Please ensure PE kits are brought into school 

and remain in school at all times. Thank you.  

 

Forest School – This is on a Friday. Please 

ensure children bring in suitable clothing as 

this is an all weather activity!  

 

TT Rockstars – In addition to the spelling 

homework on SeeSaw, please encourage your 

child to spend time on TT Rockstars as this 

really helps support their learning of 

multiplication facts.   

 

Reading – Please continue to support your 

child reading at home and sign their reading 

record so we can see they are reading 

regularly.  

 

      Dates for your diary 

11th December - Carol concert 

  11th December – PTFA Winter Wonderland 

13th December – Panto visit 

14th December – Christmas jumper/dinner 

day. 

 

 
     

 

 

 
        

 

Children 
completing 
their black out 
poetry for 
Remembrance 
Day, last Friday. 

In Art, we 
continue our 
‘portrait’ unit 
of work, using 
different art 
materials. 


